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Email: Chris.Pembroke@peakdistrict.gov.uk 
 

3rd July 2020 
Ref: MFF 110 2020-2024 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Please find enclosed information regarding an invitation to tender for Moors for the Future 
Partnership’s 2020-2024 Cutting and Flailing Framework. This information is also available 

via our website and Contracts Finder service https://www.gov.uk/contracts-finder. 
 
This new framework agreement will run from August 2020 to July 2024 and will cover 
vegetation cutting/flailing and windrowing. 
 
Future cutting and flailing works for Moors for the Future Partnership will include 
works only available to Contractors on this framework agreement. 
 
Once you have been accepted onto the framework agreement you will be invited to tender for 
works once a site and quantities have been identified. This will be a mini competiton between 
the framework contractors only. 
 
If you would like to tender for the framework agreeement then please read the tender 
documentation carefully and include the following items in your tender return: 
 

 Section 1 Part D, Framework Itemised Costs & Information 

 Appendix 1 Form of Tender 

 Appendix 2 Tender questionnaire 

 Appendix 3 Non-collusive tendering certificate 

 Proof of insurance requested in Section 3  

 Evidence of previous experience of cutting, flailing and windrowing work 

 Methodologies for the delivery of works required under the framework detailing how 
the Contract Objectives and Specification in Section 1 will be met. 

 
Please return your tender submission by email to Tenders@peakdistrict.gov.uk by 5pm on 
Tuesday 21st July 2020. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the framework agreement, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me via email. Please note that our responses (and the questions they relate to) may 
be made available to other tenderers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Chris Pembroke 
Conservation Works Officer 

https://www.gov.uk/contracts-finder
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